
 
 

 

NMK/tp 
 
October 2024 
   
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: 'Wildern Meta-Learner' – Thursday 21 November 2024 
Venue: School Hall @ 6pm 
 
Each year we hold a series of Parent Information Evenings.   On Thursday 21 November we will 
be holding an evening to look at the concept of Meta-Learning and its benefits for students. 
 
The world is changing at an unprecedented pace, and here at Wildern, we're committed to 
equipping our students with the skills they need to thrive in this dynamic environment.  Join us for 
an informative evening where we'll explore the concept of a 'Wildern Meta-Learner' and discuss 
how you can empower your child to be a critical thinker who can ask questions, analyse 
information and solve problems independently. 
 
The evening will begin at 6.00pm in the School Hall.  
 
If you would like to attend the session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page: HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss N King 
Subject Learning Co-ordinator – D & T 
MAC Co-ordinator & Pupil Premium 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-does-it-mean-to-be-a-wildern-meta-learner-tickets-1054876216159

